

Chief Executive

Level 3, 11 Moore Street, Canberra City ACT 2601 GPO Box 825 Canberra ACT 2601 Phone: (02) 6205 0825 Fax: (02) 6205 0830 Website: www.health.act.gov.au ABN: 82 049 056 234

File No:

XXXXXXX

Ms Meredith Hunter MLA Chair Select Committee on Privileges Legislative Assembly for the ACT

Dear Ms Hunter

I refer to your letter of 13 August 2009 seeking comments on the Committee's draft findings.

I have reviewed the draft findings and have no comments to offer.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.

Yours sincerely

Mark Cormack

Chief Executive

/ 8 August 2009